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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Frustrated Northeast parents start petition, demand air quality reports 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/frustrated-northeast-parents-start-petition-demand-air-
quality-reports-1.2591922 
 
WTAE-TV: Investigation finds some unsafe dams in Western Pennsylvania 
https://www.wtae.com/article/investigation-finds-some-unsafe-dams-in-western-
pennsylvania/30798028 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly spends $48 million a year to clean up litter, Pa. report finds 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/philadelphia-pennsylvania-litter-recycling-20200206.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Times Observer: DEP considering permit for gas-fired boiler at refinery 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/business/2020/02/dep-considering-permit-for-gas-fired-boiler-
at-refinery/ 
 
WICU-TV: Air Quality Near Erie Coke Showing Significant Improvement 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41670204/air-quality-near-erie-coke-showing-significant-
improvement 
 
WJET-TV: Latest tests reveal improved air quality around the Erie Coke plant 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/latest-tests-reveal-improved-air-quality-around-the-erie-
coke-plant/ 
 
WTAE: Investigation finds some unsafe dams in Western Pennsylvania 
https://www.wtae.com/article/investigation-finds-some-unsafe-dams-in-western-
pennsylvania/30798028 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Turzai pushes back against Wolf's severance tax, Restore PA plans 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/02/06/turzai-pushes-back-against-wolfs-
severance-tax.html 
 
Budget 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Some of Gov. Wolf's budget proposals make good sense, but we need fiscal 
sanity too 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/some-of-gov-wolf-s-budget-proposals-make-good-
sense/article fe5534d8-4937-11ea-9d6e-d3162a5df5b7.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Will Wolf budget become impasse? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-will-wolf-budget-become-impasse/ 



 
Air 
 
Republican Herald: Hegins Township supervisors to submit pipeline report 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/hegins-township-supervisors-to-submit-pipeline-report-
1.2592246 
 
Daily American: Air quality, structural concerns still plague Public Safety Building 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/now/air-quality-structural-concerns-still-plague-
public-safety-building/article b169c94e-a2fc-515e-b04c-8f3cfd895877.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
WHP: Dozens filter into hearing on greenhouse gas, Governor's plans 
https://local21news.com/news/local/dozens-filter-into-hearing-on-greenhouse-gas-governors-plans 
 
Washington Post: Bumblebees are vanishing across North America and Europe as climate warms, 
scientists say 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/climate-environment/2020/02/06/bumblebees-are-vanishing-
scientists-blame-climate-change/  
 
Daily American: More about climate 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/letters to the editor/more-about-
climate/article 9536657d-bc61-5616-90e9-348b490e3018.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Here are 6 reminders of good trail etiquette 
https://www.readingeagle.com/living/here-are-reminders-of-good-trail-etiquette/article 061dad6a-
46bf-11ea-9197-7fe3d19ccd67.html 
 
Reading Eagle: The snow geese migration at Middle Creek isn't over; it hasn't even peaked yet 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/the-snow-geese-migration-at-middle-creek-isn-t-
over/article 363468e6-48fd-11ea-8303-6fdfbae1d5de.html 
 
DCNR Announces Funding Availability for Snowmobile, ATV Projects Throughout Pennsylvania 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/02/07/dcnr-announces-funding-availability-for-snowmobile-atv-
projects-throughout-pennsylvania/ 
 
Ridgway Record: Funding available for snowmobile, ATV projects in PA (pg 5) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-02-07-20.pdf 
 
CNN.com: Trump’s desperate embrace of “one trillion trees” (Op-Ed) 
https://www.cnn.com/2020/02/06/opinions/trump-unconvincing-embrace-of-one-trillion-trees-
sutter/index.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Carantouan Greenway holds wetlands and woodland hike 



https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/carantouan-greenway-holds-wetlands-and-woodland-
hike/article 00d186d8-5f39-5557-91c9-21b0e9d37e1a.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Department offering grant program for ATV-related projects 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/department-offering-grant-program-for-atv-related-
projects/article fa5d105e-4140-5473-b2b1-ec74ef17f245.html 
 
Morning Call: New Upper Bucks rail trail will soon link the region’s paths to a host of others 
https://www.mcall.com/sports/outdoors/mc-spt-upper-bucks-trail-20200206-
gjn7mk3mhrhkfclrqut2httfee-htmlstory.html 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Forum discusses trail projects 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/forum-discusses-trail-projects-1.2592134 
 
New York Times: Fireflies Have a Mating Problem: The Lights Are Always On 
https://www.nytimes.com/2020/02/03/climate/fireflies-mating-light-pollution.html 
 
KDKA: Study: Pa.’s Fireflies Facing Extinction Because Of Light Pollution 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/02/06/pennsylvania-fireflies-extinction/  
 
Tribune-Review: Draft plan calls for more bike lanes in Pittsburgh 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/draft-plan-calls-for-more-bike-lanes-in-pittsburgh/ 
 
WESA: After Five Years Of Work, Pittsburgh Releases Plan To Expand Biking Amenities 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/after-five-years-work-pittsburgh-releases-plan-expand-biking-amenities  
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Unveils Draft Of City’s Master Bike Plan For Public Comment 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/02/06/pittsburgh-bike-plus-plan/  
 
Post-Gazette: City's plan would add 120 miles of bike lanes 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/02/06/City-s-bike-lane-master-plan-Pittsburgh-
peduto/stories/202002060113  
 
Post-Gazette: Sharpshooting for deer underway in Mt. Lebanon 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2020/02/06/Deer-management-Mt-Lebanon-
Pennsylvania-White-Buffalo/stories/202002030093  
 
Beaver County Times: Bobcats make a big comeback 
https://www.timesonline.com/sports/20200207/bobcats-make-big-comeback 
 
Beaver County Times: Backyard bird count and more outdoor news 
https://www.timesonline.com/sports/20200207/backyard-bird-count-and-more-outdoor-news  
 
Mon Valley Independent: Donora hears bike trail update 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/02/donora-hears-bike-trail-update/  
 
Daily American: Commission nixes fishing license display requirement 



https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/family/commission-nixes-fishing-license-display-
requirement/article e9da4a40-81f9-518f-8f3a-ea5914ff9c83.html  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pittsburgh’s draft of new Bike Master Plan lays out plans to triple bike 
infrastructure 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/pittsburghs-new-draft-bike-master-plan-lays-out-plans-to-
triple-bike-infrastructure/Content?oid=16705845 
 
Energy 
 
WTAJ: Amazon to start using electric vans, pledges to be Net Zero Carbon by 2040 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/studio814/amazon-to-start-using-electric-vans-pledges-to-be-net-
zero-carbon-by-2040/ 
 
The Derrick: Solar energy movement has spread to region 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/solar-energy-movement-has-spread-to-
region/article 98f18991-c577-5dd4-b85a-a783352050fc.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Geisinger receives grant for two airflow projects 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/health/2020/02/geisinger-receives-grant-for-two-airflow-projects/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State proposes first new West Campus College of Engineering Building 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article239963228.html 
 
MyChesCo: Experts Update Local Businesses on Key Energy Trends for 2020 
https://mychesco.com/a/news/business/experts-update-local-businesses-on-key-energy-trends-for-
2020/ 
 
BBC: What happens to all the old wind turbines? 
https://www.bbc.com/news/business-51325101  
 
Post-Gazette: City pension board takes first steps in exploring divestment from fossil fuels, guns and for-
profit prisons 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/02/06/City-pension-board-divestment-from-fossil-fuels-
guns-for-profit-prisons-peduto/stories/202002060143 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times (SPONSORED): U.S.-based producers see significant opportunity as energy 
usage ramps up worldwide 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/02/07/u-s-based-producers-see-significant-
opportunity-as.html  
 
WESA: Area Nonprofit Moves Toward Renewable Energy With Installation Of 100 Solar Panels 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/area-nonprofit-moves-toward-renewable-energy-installation-100-solar-
panels 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle Connectivity Project scheduled to start soon 



https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/carlisle-connectivity-project-scheduled-to-
start-soon/article 4a8c6133-a231-5dca-8285-afbccabd10a3.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: How developers are hoping the Titan Park revitalization helps make Bellefonte a 
‘destination’ 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article239685543.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Brewery and Restaurant 'Just the Beginning' for Revitalization of Former Cerro 
Metal Plant 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/brewery-and-restaurant-just-the-beginning-for-
revitalization-of-former-cerro-metal-plant,1482438/ 
 
Mining 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Feds lower coal mine cleanup funding for Pa. 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/02/06/feds-lower-coal-mine-cleanup-funding-for-pa/ 
 
StateImpact: Feds lower coal mine cleanup funding for Pa. 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/02/06/feds-lower-coal-mine-cleanup-funding-for-pa/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: This Pittsburgh-based company saw a 26 percent rise in stock Wednesday 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/02/06/this-pittsburgh-based-company-saw-a-26-
percent.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Concerned Citizens helping Allegany residents in area of house explosion 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/concerned-citizens-helping-allegany-residents-in-area-of-
house-explosion/article 056c4af1-a4cb-5c2b-9a47-13de6d4a4e50.html 
 
Corry Journal: Gas supply charges increase; assistance programs available 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article b0bc91ec-4902-11ea-a062-e3e5db136e9f.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Wolf plans to veto natural gas manufacturing tax credit 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/02/wolf-plans-to-veto-natural-gas-manufacturing-
tax-credit/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Why Pa.’s public pension funds have millions of dollars of your money tied up 
in the natural gas industry 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/why-pa-s-public-pension-funds-have-billions-
of-dollars-of-your-money-tied-up-in-the-natural-gas-industry/ 
 
Times Leader: Yudichak, Kaufer applaud Senate passage of HB-1100 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/772028/yudichak-kaufer-applaud-senate-passage-of-hb-1100 
 
KDKA: Gov. Tom Wolf Plans To Veto Natural Gas Manufacturing Tax Credit 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/02/05/governor-plans-to-veto-natural-gas-manufacturing-tax-
credit/ 



 
Tribune-Review: Protect PT to host workshop on fracking 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/protect-pt-to-host-workshop-on-fracking/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Editorial: The future of shale remains uncertain 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/02/07/editorial-the-future-of-shale-remains-
uncertain.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Tribune-Review: Senators urge rapid implementation of measures to combat tick-borne illness 
https://triblive.com/news/health-now/senators-urge-rapid-implementation-of-measures-to-combat-
tick-borne-illness/ 
 
Waste 
 
Herald-Standard: Tragedy in Trash: Honored volunteers, businesses uphold Fayette’s image 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/sports/outdoors/tragedy-in-trash-honored-volunteers-businesses-
uphold-fayette-s-image/article 2386228e-487b-11ea-946c-0734815a5113.html  
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Public Works Collects More Than 3,000 Christmas Trees To Be Recycled Into Mulch 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/02/06/pittsburgh-recycled-christmas-trees-2020/ 
 
Water 
 
Standard Speaker: City officials revising sewage plan due to new warehouse center 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/city-officials-revising-sewage-plan-due-to-new-warehouse-
center-1.2592136 
 
Reading Eagle: Sinking Spring approves $20,938 sewer-maintenance contract 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/sinking-spring-approves-sewer-maintenance-
contract/article 3b1c75c6-4950-11ea-bb5e-2fb261888bfd.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: High water wreaks havoc on Great Lakes, swamping communities 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/high-water-wreaks-havoc-on-great-lakes-swamping-
communities/article f0e23a81-4728-5f34-a8e1-0147764d0635.html 
 
ABC27: Children’s Lake rehabilitation project plans released 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/childrens-lake-rehabilitation-project-plans-
released/ 
 
WTAJ: Greater Johnstown Water Authority in negotiations with city council 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/greater-johnstown-water-authority-in-
negotiations-with-city-council/ 
 
CNN.com: Someone filled an Indian town’s well with alcohol; now beer is pouring from people’s taps 
https://www.cnn.com/2020/02/06/india/kerala-well-alcohol-taps-scli-intl/index.html 
 



Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Comms OK levee grant 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/02/comms-ok-levee-grant/ 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA test will shut down water service on Penn Avenue 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/02/06/PWSA-test-shutdown-water-penn-ave-garfield-
friendship/stories/202002060156  
 
Tribune-Review: Richland officials explore township’s financial responsibility to Allegheny Valley Sanitary 
Authority project 
https://pinecreek.triblive.com/richland-officials-explore-townships-financial-responsibility-to-allegheny-
valley-sanitary-authority-project/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Murrysville, FTMSA seek temporary repairs for several bridges 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/murrysville-ftmsa-seek-temporary-repairs-for-several-bridges/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Editorial | City faces important decision on sewer system 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/editorial-city-faces-important-decision-on-sewer-
system/article a40d2312-4925-11ea-afc2-530f38aa5f92.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Editorial | Westmont makes sound decision on lateral inspections 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/editorial-westmont-makes-sound-decision-on-lateral-
inspections/article 5e0761e8-4925-11ea-8c60-1f7cbb523fa2.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA approves 2020 budget showing net surplus 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-approves-budget-showing-net-
surplus/article 1b86f3c4-ae4a-53d2-80d3-17da66efdbb4.html  
 
WESA: Feb. 3-7 Explained: PWSA Board Shakeup, Parks Tax & The 2016 Wilkinsburg Shooting Trial 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/feb-3-7-explained-pwsa-board-shakeup-parks-tax-2016-wilkinsburg-
shooting-trial 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Factory farms provide abundant food, but environment suffers 
https://cumberlink.com/news/state-and-regional/factory-farms-provide-abundant-food-but-
environment-suffers/article 07573206-97d1-50b9-9dab-b15bea6c14e4.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Smithfield supervisors approve building plans 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/smithfield-supervisors-approve-building-
plans/article 000d464c-bb5e-5e4f-b23b-27d9ac3063de.html 
 
WITF: Bumblebees are disappearing because of extreme heat 
https://www.witf.org/2020/02/07/bumblebees-are-disappearing-because-of-extreme-heat/ 
 
The Guardian: Largest maker of pesticide linked to brain damage in kids to stop producing chemical 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2020/feb/06/chlorpyrifos-pesticide-corteva-trump-
administration 
 



Post-Gazette: Gondolas could represent Pittsburgh 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/02/07/Gondolas-could-represent-
Pittsburgh/stories/202002070037  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Why big investors are buying up American trailer parks 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/02/07/why-big-investors-are-buying-up-american-
trailer.html 
 
WJAC: Winter weather prompts school closures, delays 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/winter-weather-prompts-school-closures-delays  
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Weather: Winter Weather Advisory In Effect As Snow Blankets Western Pa. 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/02/07/pittsburgh-weather-winter-weather-advisory-morning-
commute-snow/ 


